
 

 

 

 

Update: Durban Intersectoral meeting - 13 May 2022 
 

The PSA’s Durban Provincial Office wishes to extend an invitation to members from the districts of 

Ethekwini, Ilembe, Umkhanyakude, Zululand, Uthungulu, and Ugu to attend the upcoming PSA 

Intersectoral meeting, which will consist of the following executive personnel: PSA top management and 

PSA Board of Director 

  

Transport will be provided from limited areas. Other areas will be considered for future programs in the 

northern parts of KwaZulu-Natal. The event details are as follows: 

 

Date:  13 May 2022 

Time:    09:00 

Venue:  Sestri College, 1 Winterton WLK Musgrave Road, Durban. 

  

The first 200 members to arrive before 08:30 will receive PSA promotional material. Agenda 

highlights are: 

 

• Updates on 2022/23 wage negotiations 

• GEPF update 

• Housing benefits 

• GEMS  

• Disputes and grievances 

• Incapacity, and many more.  

 

Entertainment: Idols runner-up, Mthokozisi Ndaba, Andile Mnguni Afro pop, DJ Thobs, DJ Leedem.  

Free lunch and entry for PSA members.  

 

For enquiries and directions, contact the following Provincial organisers: 

 

Xolani Dhlamini – 073 813 9646, Cynthia Mbali – 082 880 8953, Nkosephayo Zulu – 082 880 8994. 

Should you fail to reach any of the above officials, please contact: Sibusiso Ndzala on (031) 310 3600 / 

064 249 5324 or sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU-NATAL (DURBAN AREA) 

11-05-2022 

 
 

mailto:sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za

